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Rebecca Birch

From: Christopher Tighe <christighe1@outlook.com>
Sent: 24 May 2021 22:01
To: Licensing
Subject: Licensing application summer's quay. 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To who it may concern.  
My name is Christopher tighe and I'm a resident at summers Quay.  I am emailing my objections to the 
proposed licence application regarding the units below.   
As administrator of the residents group im often the first port of call when a resident has a problem. It 
already causes me stress and anxiety dealing with everyday problems as I love the place I live and I want 
everything to be right and everyone to be content. The extra stress of worrying about the issues this late 
licence will bring is already causing my stress levels to go through the roof. I have many health issues and 
this is detrimental to my health both mentally and physically. 
So my concerns regarding the application are as follows.  
Noise from loud music as the acoustics won't be in line with the decibels which are are allowed. Plus people 
urinating and fighting and the noise wouldn't be acceptable. Taxis picking people up,  damage to the main 
entrance, not feeling safe when coming home.  
There are alot of elderly people and couples with children that live at summers Quay especially on the side 
where the units are situated. I have lived at summers Quay from day one. 
 
Christopher Tighe  
408 Summers Quay  
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